



Carassauga Festival is working hard to get the latest Festival news out to everyone. Every month you will receive an update about what's happening with the Festival and how the Carassauga Board and Cultural Pavilions are working to make the 34th Anniversary Festival a special one.

Save the date

May 24th, 25th and 26th, 2019

and stay tuned!

Our 2018-2019 Board of Directors

Congratulations to all the new and returning Board Members for joining Carassauga this year!

Executive Committee

Marek Ruta - Chairman
Resty del Rosario - Vice Chair
Laura Noray James - Vice Chair, Pavilions and Programs
Randy Persaud - Vice Chair, Marketing
Sean Franklin - Treasurer
Ursula Makula - Secretary

Directors

Zahid Abbas Syed
Sunil Bungay
Kathleen Cymek
Anna Fernandes
Hema Pereira
Sandra Pereira
Cynthia Prazeres-Mare
Mary Travaglini
Brian Turda

Past Chair Jack A Prazeres







Copyright @ 2018 * Carassauga Festival Inc.*, All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is: 5600 Rose Cherry Place, Mississauga ON L4Z 4B6

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.